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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 End of Year Events  

The Year 6 Leavers Disco, which is organised by school, will be on Monday 15th July 2024.  This event is free for all Year 

6 children to attend.   

Our final trip, to create lasting memories of Higher Failsworth Primary School, will be on Tuesday 16th July 2024 where 

we will be going to Bury Arcade Club, in Bury.  

We would like to invite all of our Year 6 pupils to celebrate the end of their time at Higher Failsworth with a 

Leavers Disco on Monday 15th July 2024. 

The Disco will start at 4.30pm and finish at 5.30pm 

Children should be dropped off at the BLUE DOOR in the KS2 playground for the start of the disco.  

Children can either wear their own party clothes or fancy dress. No high heels or inappropriate clothing 

please.  

Please note, if you require your child to walk home you MUST let the school office know directly by 

Friday 12th July OR you will need to collect your child at 5:30pm 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 
 
We have arranged a special end of term trip for all Y6 pupils on Tuesday 16th July 2024.  This will allow the pupils to 
have a formal “goodbye” with their peers prior to all departing to their various secondary schools. The trip will be to 
Bury Arcade Club, in Bury. 
 
Please see the website for information https://www.arcadeclub.co.uk/bury/ 
 
The children will have access to 2 floors of arcade games from old fashioned retro games to the more up to date 
modern games they will be familiar with.   The admission fee includes the cost of all games so there is nothing more 
to pay once we are in. 
 
All pupils should be in full school uniform for this trip. 
 
Children who have school dinners and children on free school meals will be given a school packed lunch and those 

children who are on packed lunches, please bring these in a disposable bag. 

 
School would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £17.00 towards covering the cost of transport and entrance.  

Payment is also permission for your child to attend this trip, this can be paid via parent pay or please ask at the 

office for a barcode  

Miss O’Mara & Miss Appleton 
Year 6 Teachers  
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We would like to invite you to come and watch the Year 6 end of year performance on Wednesday 17th July 2024, 

doors open @ 3:30pm.  

 

Finally, we would like to invite all parents to our end of Year 6 Leavers assembly on Friday 19th July 2024 at 2:30pm. 

This is an opportunity for the children to share their experiences of Higher Failsworth Primary School and celebrate 

their success during their time here. After the assembly there will be tea and coffee refreshments available whilst the 

children say their final goodbyes to their peers. 

Thank you for your continued support this year and we hope the children continue to have a memorable time during 

their last weeks at Higher Failsworth Primary School. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S Forster 

Mrs S Forster, Head teacher 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 – An Adaptation of “High School Musical”-Wednesday 17th July 2024 
         
We are excited to announce that for one night only the Year 6 children at Higher Failsworth Primary 
School will be performing an adaptation of “High School Musical” we can’t wait for you to see it!   
 
The children will remain in school at 3:20pm. 
 

Parents are to arrive for the performance, which will start at 3:45.  Gates will 
be open for you to begin to sign in from 3:30.  Please sign in at KS2 Hall, via 
KS2 playground, via the blue door.  
 
Each child has been allocated 2 places at the performance.  If you require extra places (including small 
children/babies) you must contact the office directly.  This is due to health and safety reasons and 
needing to know the number of people in the hall.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in the audience 
Regards  
Miss O’Mara & Miss Appleton   
Year 6 Teachers 
 


